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SPECIAL ALERT!
To: All Residents

From: The Board of Trustees

Date: 1/23/2010

RE: Recent Vehicle Break-ins

Multiple car break-ins have occurred
recently overnight in our parking lot with
items stolen.

Quincy Police have been notified.

Report any suspicious persons or suspicious
activity to the police immediately.

Remember to keep your vehicle locked, secure
and hide expensive items from view, as this
can be what thief’s are looking for as they
quickly move from one vehicle to another.

Thank you for your attention to this
important matter.


